
U.S. Information Service 

Prof. Stevan Lilic 
Faculty of Law 
Bulevar Revolucije 67 

11000 Belgrade 

Dear Prof. Lilic: 

Embassy of the United States of America 

Belgrade, July 9, 1997 

The U.S. Information Service in Belgrade has the pleasure to invite you to a lecture, 
"American Perceptions of Serbia," by Dr. Robert M. Hayden, Associate Professor, 

Department of Anthropology, University of Pittsburgh. The lecture will be held on 
Monday, July 14th, 1997, at 3 p.m., at the U.S. Information Service Cultural Center, 
Cika Ljubina 19, Belgrade. 

Dr. Hayden is the author of numerous studies on the former Yugoslavia. A recent 
article of his, "Schindler' s File: Genocide, Ethnic Cleansing, and Population 

Transfers," was the lead item in the prestigious Slavic Review (Winter 1996). 

We would very much appreciate your presence at Dr. Hayden's lecture. Please 
R.S.V.P. at 645-655 ext. 121, Ms. Jelena Putre. 

Sincerely, 

John Brown 
Counselor 

Press and Cultural Affairs 
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